From: Earina Brooks

To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Comment for Budget Hearing Tuesday 10-6-20
Date: Tuesday, October 06, 2020 11:21:22 AM

To Whom It May Concern:
My name is Farina Brooks and my concern about the budget funding is that $75 million should be

defunded from the police department and put into the very things that is meant to help our community
to strive. The funds should be allocated back into neighborhoods, public health and libraries. With more
funds allocated to these things we would be able to use these funds to use them to strengthen our
communities. Clearly more policing isn’'t the answer. Thank you
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